
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for January 11, 2024 
PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO 

SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM Our annual Christmas program was a huge success even though the 
weather turned bad right before it was to begin.  Our students and Mrs. Putman did a great 
job in front of a very large crowd.   

DRESS DOWN DAY-Tomorrow, Friday, January 12th we will be having an  
ALL SCHOOL Dress Down Day.   

NO MASS FRIDAY-There is NO Children’s Mass tomorrow, January 12th. 

NO SCHOOL ON MONDAY, JANUARY 15TH FOR MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. DAY 

REPORT CARDS-Our report cards will be coming home NEXT, Thursday, Jan. 
18th.  Be sure to ask your students for them when they get home.  Sign the 
envelope for the report card and return it to your student’s teacher the next 
day. 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK-CSW begins on Sunday, January 28 and goes 
through Saturday, February 3.  There is a note in the folder about this and 
more information will be coming home soon about activities being planned 
for that week.   


